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Sunday:    Wednesday:   Children's Church Provided   
9:30am (SGS) Small Group Studies   7:00pm (SGS)    Ages 3-8 Sunday Mornings (Biweekly)  
10:30am Praise & Worship   Small Group Studies 
Nursery provided     & Prayer Meeting   Senior Pastor:  Dr. Ron Wallace 
Sunday Morning & Wednesday Night        

Tabernacle Times 2019 
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YOU’RE INVITED TO ATTEND 
Share with Friends and Family 

http://www.tbaptistch.com/
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Letter From The Youth Leaders: 
 

“I am so blessed to be a part of a church 

that supports our Youth and this Ministry as 

much as they do.  Starting up this ministry I 

was scary, but I knew God would be faithful 

as long as I was faithful to Him.  Since 

January 1, 2019 we have raised $762.24 

between personal offerings and fundraisers.  

This year has been a whirlwind, but I am so 

thankful for the relationships I’ve built . . .  

. . . with the Youth and Church Members. 

 

Thank you from the bottom of my heart for all 

your prayers, participation, and monetary 

donations.  Lets make 2020 even better.”     

   -  Patricia Henn (Youth Director) 
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A YEAR IN THE 
            LIFE OF . . . 

Valentine’s Banquet 

Valentine’s Banquet  
(Set Up) 

FOOD BANK 

Ice Skating 
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Letter From The Youth Leaders: 

 

“I have enjoyed getting to know our Youth on 

a more personal level.  It has been a great 

experience watching them grow in the Lord.  I 

am blessed that I get to be a part of it.  Thank 

you to everyone that has participated and 

supported us.”     

 

 -  Donna Crockett (Assistant Youth Director) 

Food Bank Outreach: 

“Participating in the Food Bank 

made me feel like I was doing at 

least a small amount of good.  It 

was actually more fun than it 

sounds.  I really enjoyed this 

experience and look forward to 

doing it again.” 

     

 -  Haileigh Kennedy  

    (8th Grade) 

Youth Group On Fridays: 

“The games we play are really 

fun and it’s not directly like 

school, which is a good thing.  

It is good Christian Education 

for Grades 9 & Up (in my 

opinion) because it can help 

with particular things those 

ages face everyday.  Good for 

High-Schoolers.”      

-  Madison Bunn (9th Grade) 

Youth Yard Sale: 

“I had a lot of fun at the Yard Sale.   

It was fun to hold signs and yell,   

“Spare Change, Spare Change, ma’am?!”     

 

 -  Kaelyn Kennedy (6th Grade) 
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Chalk Artist:  Dr. David West 
w/Ashton Bell 

Cup Cake Decorating Coloring/Crafts 

Everyone had a 
Great Time . . . 
Thank you to all 
who participated. 
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YOU’RE INVITED TO ATTEND 
Share with Friends, Family & Local Churches 

www.tbaptistch.com 
V I E W   O U R   E V E N T   C A L E N D A R ! 

For More Details on TBC Events go to: 



PV2 CASH, KELSEY – RENEE 

B CO. 1/30th INF  REGT 

4th Platoon 

BLDG 5482 Jackson BLVD 

Fort Jackson, SC  29207 

Feel free to  

Drop a Card  

or a Letter of Encouragement. 

Dr. Ron Wallace 





To get more Detailed Event(s) 

Coordinator(s) Information 

for 2019 . . . 

 

. . . Check out our Website’s 

 

EVENT 

CALENDAR 
PAGE 

 
AT 

www.tbaptistch.com 

Honour the LORD with 
thy substance, and with 
the firstfruits of all 
thine increase:  So shall 
thy barns be filled with 
plenty, and thy presses 
shall burst out with 
new wine.  Proverbs 
3:9-10 

You Can Now Pay 
Your Tithes & 
Offerings ONLINE  
by going to 
www.tbaptistch.com/giving 



OUTREACH MINISTRY 

TBC 

military 

PV2 CASH 

KELSEY - RENEE 

As a Christmas Outreach,  

Tabernacle Baptist Church will be sending 

a Military Christmas Care Package to 

Kelsey Cash while she is away from her 

family. 

 

There will be a box located in the foyer for 

any donations as you participate in this 

project.  Also, there will be a list of items 

that we can send to her.  DON’T FORGET 

CARDS & LETTERS FROM HOME. 

 

Please prayerfully consider what  

the Lord would have you bring and place in 

the box to Thank her 

for her service to our GREAT COUNTRY. 

 

Plus, if you would like to help financially 

ship this box the cost is $18.95. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Pastor 

Rejoicing in Hope;  

Patient in Tribulation; 

Continuing instant in Prayer; 
   

Romans 12:12 

Pray for our Nation & our Troops. 

BOXES THAT WILL BE SENT 

 

•  Valentines Day 

•  Easter 

•  Memorial Day 

•  Independence Day 

•  Halloween 

•  Thanksgiving 

•  Christmas 

For more details Contact:  Lorie Merschat 

PROJECT DEADLINE:   
December 4, 2019 

OUTREACH MINISTRY 

TBC 

2019 

military 

Military Outreach 

PROJECT DEADLINE:  
December 4, 2019 



REGISTRATION OPEN . . . 

. . . 


